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Spring Conferences are just around the corner!  Please keep an eye out for communication 
from your child’s teacher this week regarding conference times. Our conferences will be held 
Tuesday, until 6:20, Wednesday, until 6:30 and Thursday 7:30 a.m. until 4:30 p.m.  There will 
be NO SCHOOL on Thursday, March 7 or Friday March 8. 

 
Next week is Bus Driver Appreciation Week!  Riding the school bus is a privilege.  Please talk 
to your bus-riding child about best bus behaviors, such as “seat to seat” and “back to back” 
(their bottom on the bus seat and their back against the back rest of the bus seat).  Passengers 
should NOT be moving out of their seats, in the aisle or crawling on the bus floor when the bus 
is in motion. Ask them to please be respectful of the bus and the driver by using inside voices 
and obeying the driver’s requests.  We want to make the bus ride enjoyable for everyone!  
Thank you! 
 
If you have changed your phone numbers (work, home or cell) OR your address, PLEASE call 
the school, send a note to the office or email our school Secretary (Laurie at:  
laurie_dokken@isd31.net ) with the updates.  It is imperative that we have accurate contact 
information for your child.   
 
ATTENTION: We have noticed some scary things in our parking lot recently. We have some 
parents dropping off their child shortly after turning in to the lot in the morning, before they get 
to the drop-off curb, and the child is walking along side moving traffic to get to the building, 
playground or run to catch a transfer bus.  For your child’s safety, please wait your car’s turn to 
let your child out of your vehicle until your are pulled up to the curb.  And a reminder to pull all 
the way up to the south end of the curb to make room for all traffic. 
 
The Health Office is looking for new or gently used pants, (sweat pants, athletic pants or 
leggings) which your child has outgrown.  Any donations would be greatly appreciated! 
 
Keep saving BOX TOPS for EDUCATION for us!  Our school is on track to earn approximately 
$700 this year.  We use this money for fun little extras for our students, such as cupcakes for the 
upcoming Dr. Suess birthday on Friday March 1st.   
 
And speaking of Dr. Suess – check out the information regarding “I LOVE TO READ” month and the 
fun activities planned for next week! 
 
Check out the LOST & FOUND cabinet in the cafeteria.  There is a surplus of single gloves (mainly 
lefties) and many hats.  If you are missing a sweatshirt, there are about 20 hoodies in there as well.  
But we have to say, it is a far cry from what we had at this time last year.  Kudos to students (and 
parents) for keeping tracking of your things!  All items will be donated to a good cause after spring 
conferences.   
 
Please find the letter from Principal Kathy regarding the School Climate Survey that parents, 
3rd graders and staff took in October.  Thank you to all those that took the time do complete the 
survey! 



 
 
 
 



 


